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“Wastewater Sector Says EPA Lacks Power To Limit
Blending In CWA Rule”
October 16, 2018 Chicago

Fred Andes of the Chicago office was quoted in an Oct. 16 article on
InsideEPA.com, “Wastewater Sector Says EPA Lacks Power To Limit
'Blending' In CWA Rule,” about wastewater industry representatives
urging the EPA to avoid any direct restrictions on wastewater blending in
its upcoming Clean Water Act (CWA).
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